

PEORIA POLICE DEPARTMENT



March 6, 2014

James E. Ardis III Local Liquor Commissioner City of Peoria, Illinois

RE: Temporary Liquor License Application
Illinois Chapter of Concerns of Police Survivors, Inc.
5901 N Prospect Rd.
Class H (outdoor event)

Dear Mr. Ardis.

Enclosed is an application from the Illinois Chapter of Concerns of Police Survivors, Inc. for a Class H liquor license. The Illinois Chapter of Concerns of Police Survivors, Inc. is sponsoring a "Run to Remember Fallen Officers" on May 3, 2014. This liquor license will allow the sale and consumption of alcohol at the staging area in the Junction City parking lot. The hours of the event are from 6:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m. The area for consumption will be roped off and there will be only one entrance. Volunteers will provide security.

Officer Scott Jordan completed a background investigation of the officers of this organization. Ms. Toni Hardesty, 11 Kilborn, Normal, Illinois is the president of the organization. Mr. Joseph Mulay, 311 6th St., Dunlap, Illinois is the event coordinator. Nothing was found that would disqualify this organization from holding the requested license. Proceeds will benefit the Illinois Chapter of Concerns of Police Survivors, Inc., a charitable organization.

The Peoria Police Department has no objections to this license request.

Sincerely,

Jerry E. Mitchell

Assistant Chief of Police

JEM/sj

cc: Deputy Liquor Commissioner

City Clerk

Corporation Counsel Special Operations

